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ITEM 3 

MI\N/\GER'S REPORT NO. 39 

COUNCIL MEETING Hay 22/73 
l;sii-i;i,.;.it;~~~ 

Re: Parks and Recreation Commission Use of Chief Building Inspector 
as "Project Co-ordinator" 

. The Municipal Manager has received the following letter dated Hay 10, 1973 
from the Secretary of the Parks and Recreation Commission regarding the 

Parks and>Recreation Commiss'ion wishes to express to yourself 
the Municipal Council tile p1easure rmd satisfaction it has had 

with Mr. M. J. Jom?s as Project Coordinator fer the buildings \'thich 
ijive been and are being constructed. Mr. Jones' work in the bidding 

· ' processes and other services he has rendt~red to tha Commission are 
very much appreciated. 11 

i.s for the information of Council. 
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